October 18, 2017

Bruce Nagel
Nagel Trucking and Materials, INC.
1043 Paramount Pkwy, Batavia, IL 60510

RE: Snow and Debris Hauling Contract Extension PWQO-1503

Dear Mr. Nagel

The Village of Lombard’s current Snow and Debris Hauling contract is set to expire December
31, 2017 We have valued the level of service and commitment Nagel Trucking has provided to
the Village of Lombard over the past year. The Village would like to exercise the option of
extending the contract for an additional year under the current contract terms and conditions as
specified in Contract document PWO-1503. The extension would be in effect from 12:0la.m.

January 1, 2018 until 12:00 midnight, December 31, 2018. This would be the last extension of
this contract.

Should you agree with this request, please sign and seal your acceptance of the above conditions
and return three (3) original documents for our records.
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